

Building Planning Code Compliance Environmental Health

June 8, 2020

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Brian Foss, Planning Director

SUBJECT: Backyard Chicken Ordinance

Attached are the draft minutes from the May 20, 2020 Agricultural Advisory Commission (AAC) meeting where discussion of the ordinance occurred (discussion begins on page 4 of the draft minutes). The minutes supplement the recommendation letter from the AAC that is included in the Board packet.

Encl: AAC Draft Minutes May 20, 2020